
 

 

 

 

 
 

Principal Message for November 11, 2022 
 
Greetings Carroll Families, 
 
Friday, November 11th is a holiday celebrating Veterans Day. There will be no school on 
this date. 
 
Report Cards will be sent home on Monday, November 14th. 
 
Make-Up Picture Day will be Friday, November 18th. Photos have arrived and will be 
sent home next week. 
 
Carroll Athletic Information can be found here. Basketball Season and Cheer Season 
will be starting soon. Additional information will be coming soon. Tryouts will begin on 
November 17th at 2:30 pm. More information will be coming from Coach Watkins 
soon. 
 
Carroll Magnet Middle School Week at a Glance (WAAG) can be accessed here.  
 

If you have an immediate need please contact me directly at tzarzecki@wcpss.net.  
 

Yours,   

 
Tina Zarzecki 
Work Hard. Be Kind. 
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https://wakecountyathleticzone.com/carroll/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1IIepOvnfIENC4yWV2ah4wKBuJ3UCPBhc_VpmESEE-As/edit?usp=sharing
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